
 

Greetings, Directors! 

We hope that marching band season wrapped up with great success, and that 

jazz and concert band season is off to a smooth start! This mailing serves to remind you 

of a few details concerning the 2019 Tallcorn Jazz Festival that we do not want you to 

miss. Firstly, just a reminder that the festival has changed from being Friday-Saturday to 

Thursday-Friday​​, the dates being​ February 14th and 15th, 2019​​. To be clear, this is 

only a change for the ​2A​​ and ​3A​​ bands, which will perform on ​Thursday, February 

14th​​. ​1A​​ & ​4A​​ bands will remain on ​Friday​​ as in years past.​ ​Secondly, the deadline to 

register your bands either for competition or for comments only ​December 1st, 2018​​. If 

your band is not already registered, simply click this ​link​ and you will be taken to the 

2019 registration form. Thirdly, the deadline to submit payment for participating bands is 

December 15th, 2018​​. As stated in our first mailing, all payments received after this 

date will incur a fifty-dollar administrative surcharge, as well as last choice of time slot, 

and an omission of the school’s name from the t-shirts. If you have not paid, ​here​ is a 

link to our invoice.  Cost of participation, as well as our mailing information can be found 

in the invoice link. 

As most of you know, this year we have been required by one of our t-shirt 

sponsors to gather data on potential UNI students and are now requiring all participating 

students fill out this ​link​ in order to help with the cost of tshirts. ​Students will only 

receive their free tshirt after completing this short form​​. The Tallcorn Committee 

https://goo.gl/forms/jU9Zl27zb3pUAmag1
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1puERlfV43G0-WYKm0TNWl8AlB8cA8MsWG_o4OvpnWCs/edit?usp=sharing
https://admissions.uni.edu/jazz


 

apologizes that another item has been added to your to-do list. Please have your 

students fill out the above link ASAP. 

Lastly, the Tallcorn website has been cleaned up to better your experience with 

it. As of now, it holds some pertinent information, such as the first mailing and invoice, 

but it will be continuously updated as the festival gets closer with schedules and clinic 

information. A link to the website can be found ​here​. 

As always, if any questions or comments arise, feel free to contact the Tallcorn 

Committee (​tallcornjazzfest@gmail.com​), Chris Merz (​chris.merz@uni.edu​), or Dr. 

Michael Conrad (​michael.conrad@uni.edu​)! 

 

Best, 

-- 

Jason Andriano, Tallcorn Coordinator 

Isaac Smith, Tallcorn Assistant Coordinator 
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